
School Board CIP Question #: 29 
 
 

ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: March 19, 2021  
 
TO: Members of the School Board 
 
VIA: Dr. Francisco Durán, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Leslie Peterson, Asst. Superintendent, Finance & Management Services 
 
 
 
CIP QUESTION: Can any of the proposed projects be funded under the under the upcoming 
Infrastructure stimulus or other federal funding earmarked for ready-to-go projects? 
 
 
RESPONSE: All COVID relief funding received (CARES, CRF, ARPA) has been used to 
balance the FY21 and FY22 budgets and is therefore not available for infrastructure 
projects.  We are unaware of any additional funding for infrastructure that might be available in 
the future. 
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